


St. Mary’s Church Bulletin 
 

Sunday June 15, 2025 
Feast of The Most Holy Trinity 

 

First Reading:   Proverbs 8.22-31 
Second Reading:  Romans 5.1-5 
Gospel:    John 16.12-15 

 

MASSES FOR THE WEEK June 14 - 22 

Sunday June 15 – The Most Holy Trinity 

Confession 30 minutes before Mass 

9:00 a.m. Intentions of the Father’s Day Spiritual Bouquet  

11:00 a.m. ╬ Jim Sexsmith / Family 

 

Monday June 16 

7:30 a.m. Special Intention / Anne & Brian Wakelin 

8:00 a.m. Rosary 

 

Tuesday June 17 

7:30 a.m. For John Murtha / Michael Skipworth 

8:00 a.m. Rosary 

5:30 p.m. Adoration 

 

Wednesday June 18 

7:30 a.m. ╬ H. A. ILechukwu / Tina ILechukwu 

8:00 a.m.  Rosary 

5:30 p.m. Adoration 

7:00 p.m. ╬ Mattio Iardino / Giuseppe & Iole Prinzo 

 

Thursday June 19 

7:30 a.m. Children of Callaghan Family / Lorna Callaghan 

8:00 a.m. Rosary 

5:30 p.m. Adoration 

7:00 p.m. ╬ Bob McNenly / McNenly Family 

 

Friday June 20  

7:30 a.m. Mass (with no intention) 

8:00 a.m. Rosary 

Cancelled Adoration 

 

Saturday June 21 

9:00 a.m.  ╬ Lola Cornell / Brian & Anne Wakelin 

9:30 a.m. - 12 noon   Adoration   

10:00 a.m. – 11:00 a.m. Confession  

5:00 p.m.  ╬ Noreen Brasier / Rita Twohey 

 

Sunday June 22 - Corpus Christi Sunday 

Confession 30 minutes before Mass 

9:00 a.m. ╬ Suzanne Quackenbush  

 / Deanna & Blake Rawlins 

10:20 a.m. Corpus Christi Procession 

11:00 a.m. People of our Parish 

 

PILGRIMAGE TO THE CATHEDRAL 

On July 19th join us for the Deanery Pilgrimage to St. Peter 
in Chains Cathedral, Peterborough.  
10:00 a.m. Bishop's message 
Tour by Father Tom follows.  
11:00 am Confessions  
12:00 noon Jubilee Mass with the Bishop 
Plenary Indulgences offered under the usual conditions 

 

PRAY FOR THE SICK 

Especially for Rita Hogan, Jim and Ginny 

Hughes, Bob Ashmore, Keith Bryan, Cathy 

Clarke, Tom England, Terry and Donna 

McNenly, Victoria Dlugosz, Ray Addley, Marg 

Wansbrough, Rylee Stewart, Cathy and Tom 

Bushell, Nicole Lessard, Norm Forget, James Callaghan, 

Paul Bouwmeester, Charlene Ashmore, Norma 

Goller, Emma Junkin, Myrna Morgan, Ron 

O'Connor, Suzanne O'Leary, Genevieve 

Rodrigues.   

And for the deceased members of our parish.   

May they receive the gift of eternal life in heaven.. 

CORPUS CHRISTI PROCESSION 

Sunday June 22, at 10:20a.m. join us for a Corpus Christi 

procession. If the weather is poor, we will gather in the 

Church. 

FATHER FELIPE’S AIRPHOTO WINNER 

The winner of Father Felipe’s airphoto is 320242. Please 

claim the image by July 3rd at the parish office. After this date 

we will draw a new winner. 

FAREWELL FIESTA FOR FATHER FELIPE 

Please join us at St. Mary’s School 

after the 11 am mass on Sunday June 

22 for a Mexican-themed celebration 

of Fr. Felipe’s nine-month stay with us 

in Lindsay. Wear your sombrero, sarape, embroidered 

blouses/dress or tiered skirts, colourful scarves, bracelets and 

necklaces; or come as you are. We have a signup sheet for 

sandwiches and other Mexican delights at the main and front 

entrance of the church, so please sign up today. Churros 

would be most welcome. Items may be dropped off at the 

school after the 9 am mass.   

CONSECRATION TO THE SACRED HEART OF 
JESUS 

Starting on the 18th of June we will begin a novena of prayer 

and homilies to prepare for the consecration to the Sacred 

Heart on June 27th for parish and for families. See insert for 

the more information. 

FATHER’S DAY SPIRITUAL BOUQUET  

God our Father, We give you thanks 
and praise for fathers young and old. 

We pray for young fathers, newly 
embracing their vocation; may they 
find courage and perseverance to 
balance work, family and faith in joy 
and sacrifice. We pray for our own 
Fathers around the world whose 
children are lost or suffering; may they know that the God of 
compassion walks with them in their sorrow. We pray for 
men who are not fathers but still mentor and guide us with 
fatherly love and advice. 
We remember fathers, grandfathers, and great grandfathers 
who are no longer with us but who live forever in our memory 
and nourish us with their love. Amen. 
The Sunday 9:00 a.m. mass is for all the intentions from 
the Father’s Day Spiritual Bouquet Cards.  



HOMEBOUND MINISTRY 

We are looking for volunteers to visit and bring communion to 

the Homebound. If you are interested, please contact 

Homebound Ministry coordinator Lillian O'Connell at 647-

884-1882. 

If you are unable to attend Mass but would like to receive 
communion, please call the parish office to request a 
volunteer visit you, with the Eucharist 

BABY BOTTLE BOOMERANG  

Support Kawartha Lakes Pregnancy Centre with Baby Bottle 
Boomerang!  
Return your donation filled Baby Bottles to the church or 
rectory by Father’s Day June 15th. Donations can also be 
made online by E-Transfer to info@klpcentre.ca, remember 
to include a memo from “St. Mary’s BBB”.  
Donations received will be used to continue client programs 
where we listen to, educate and empower people. For more 
information visit: www.klpcentre.ca 

VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITY! 

Would you be interested in Livestreaming parish masses? We 

have the equipment set up and need your technical skills to 

over see the streaming at Sunday mass. Father Felipe will be 

available for training.  Please call the parish office if you are 

interested. 

ST. MARY'S CEMETERY PRIESTS’ MONUMENT 

The new priests' monument will soon 

be installed at graves 3+4+5 

north/south in St. Patrick section. 

Fr. Charles Fitzpatrick is buried in 

grave 5 north, and other current/past 

parish priests have also reserved 

their spots in this section. 

St. Mary's Cemetery Board welcomes your generous 

donations towards the purchase of this monument 

commemorating our priests. If you wish a tax receipt, please 

make cheques payable to St. Mary’s Parish and label it Priest 

Monument.  

PILGRIMAGE BUS TO MARTYR SHRINE 
SEPTEMBER 20, 2025 

As part of the Diocesan Jubilee Celebrations, a bus has been 
reserved for the Diocesan pilgrimage of the Martyr Shrine 
September 20, 2025. Bus will leave St. Mary’s Church at 
7:15am and depart Midland at 3:00 pm. Only 55 tickets are 
available.  
Tickets can be purchased at St. Mary’s Parish Office. Tickets 
are: 

- Children ages 0-14 free 
- Children ages 15-18, $10 
- Adults, earlybird $30, after August 19 $40. 

Tickets are available at the parish office. Please bring your 
own meals for the day. 

If you would like to support a pilgrims bus fair; donations are 
welcome. You can label a blank envelope with Pilgrim bus fair 
donation and a tax receipt will be provided in the new year. 

BOOKS UNDER THE TREES 

Books for adults and Children and Religious articles, are for 
sale outside the church on Sundays, weather permitting. 

 

SAINT VINCENT DE PAUL 

Your weekly donations of non-perishable food help us to feed 
the hungry through Lindsay Community Food Market where 
our members are part of the team helping others. Donations 
of Toilet paper, tuna and School Snacks are much 
appreciated. Please ensure donations are in date, and 
intact/undamaged. We appreciate and thank you for your 
ongoing generosity and prayers. 

Neighbours in need please call 705-340-3001 

CATHOLIC WOMEN’S LEAGUE  
Congratulations to the Service Pin recipients and  

new member Jeannie Ducharme. 
Thanks to all who attended the Memorial Mass for deceased 

members of the Catholic Women’s League and the 
luncheon. 

Your love and support as Sisters in Christ is appreciated. 
God bless you!  

SUPPORT CARDS 

Sales this week: $3,650  Profit this week: $182 
Sales to date: $4,827,925  Profit to date: $253,568 

Every time you buy a gift card, you are donating 5% to our 
Property Maintenance fund. Gift cards will be available at the 
Rectory Office. Only cash and cheque payments are 
accepted. Gift cards are available from the following stores 
and denominations. 

Canadian Tire: $25, $50, $100 
Giant Tiger: $25, $50 
Food Basics: $25, $50, $100 
Home Hardware: $25, $50, $100 
LaMantia: $20 
Tim Hortons: $10, $25, $50 
President's Choice: $25, $50, $100 
Swiss Chalet/Kelsey's: $25, $50, $100 

SUPPORTING OUR FATHERS IN FAITH 

Retired priests have spent years ministering to our parish 
communities, offering guidance, support, and the 
sacraments. Now it's our turn to show our appreciation and 
ensure they are cared for in their retirement years. Your 
support of the Special Collection for the Priest Benefit Fund 
on June 14/15 will directly assist retired priests of our diocese 
with their essential needs, ensuring they can live with dignity 
as vital members of our community. Learn more at 
www.peterboroughdiocese.org. 
Donations can be made at St. Mary’s Church. Please mark 
your envelope with “Priest Benefit Fund”. Cheques can be 
made payable to St. Mary’s Church. 

DONATIONS TO YOUR PARISH 

Offertory $4,574 
Preauthorized offering $2,353 

Total  $6,927 

Thank you for using Pre-authorized offering System and 
Canadahelps.org.  Please contact the parish office for 
donation options: email office@stmaryslindsay.ca or phone 
705-324-4828, thank you. 

 

mailto:info@klpcentre.ca
http://www.klpcentre.ca/
http://www.peterboroughdiocese.org/
https://stmaryslindsay.ca/donate/#pre-offertory
https://stmaryslindsay.ca/donate/#canada-helps
mailto:office@stmaryslindsay.ca?subject=Pre%20Authorized%20Donations






 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 



 

 


